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[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Dear Councillor Blackburn and Mr. Ross-Siegel,

I am writing to you as Chair and Legislative Assistant of CPED with the request to present to
the committee representing Our HRM Alliance. 

Our HRM Alliance is a coalition of over 60-organizations from across HRM, collaborating to
build more liveable and sustainable communities in our region. The Alliance has long been
involved with the Halifax Green Network Plan as well as with work on complete communities
and is deeply invested in the implementation of our current priority plans during the Regional
Plan review.

On behalf of Our HRM Alliance and alongside the Alliance's Chair, Kathleen Hall, we request
this opportunity to present the Alliance's 7-solutions to the Committee. The Alliance believes
that in the year ahead, council alongside citizens, have significant opportunities to continue
investing in a healthier and more liveable region, specifically through the Regional Plan review.
The 7-Solutions outline these opportunities, connecting them with federal and global context,
and offering actionable steps, primarily within the review process. 

I am happy to provide any additional information or context. Please do let me know if you
have any questions or otherwise, what the next steps are. 

Many thanks,
Meredith Baldwin 

Meredith Baldwin, Our HRM Alliance Coordinator 

Kjipuktuk, Unceded Mi’kmaw Territory   
Our HRM Alliance is coordinated out of the offices of the Ecology Action Centre. 
ourhrmalliance.ca 
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